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 26 May 2022 

 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

                                                                        

GCSE / A Level Book Back Programme 

 

We are pleased to announce a new initiative this year which we hope will help the planet by recycling books, offer 

a second-hand book shop whilst raising some funds for RGS. 

 

Once your Year 11 / Year 13 has finished his exams and has no further need for any textbooks (ones you have 

bought for him), we would be most grateful if you could donate these textbooks (if they are clean, in good 

condition and not written in) and ask your son to bring them to Resources when he is next in school. 

 

Depending on the response we get, we may be able to offer second-hand books for sale to your Year 11 son when 

he starts his new A level subjects. 

 

We will be asking for all school issued textbooks to be returned to RGS on the Year 11 Taster Day in June. 

 

We hope you will join us with this new initiative detailed above. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Tanya Warner 

Resources Centre Manager 


